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1) MIND AND SPIRITS TODAY, Feb. 27, 3:00 - 4:00:

Helene will be giving a presentation on her research including a slide show using photos she took while  
"on location" in France.  The program will get started at  3:00 so that those of you who start your day  
early can get home about the same time .  If you brought any edibles please drop them off at Javits at  
2:30.  Thanks!

2) NEW WEBSITE TO BROWSE:

      Welcome to Special Collections & University Archives

Dear All, 
  Special Collections and University Archives has a new website! 
  http://www.stonybrook.edu/libspecial/index.shtml 
  

If you have the opportunity, please take a look. Your comments and feedback are greatly 
appreciated. 
  

Sincerely, 
Kristen 

MARCH 2007 CLASS SCHEDULE: 

Attached is the listing of classes held at the Health Sciences Library.  Besides the usual computer basics 
this month's inc;ludes Photoshop and Locating Complementary & Alternative Medicine Resources.  Most 
classes are short - lasting an hour + 1/2 - and sometimes take place during lunch time.

FROM FRANK D'ANDRAIA (Director of Libraries, SUNY Albany):

Chris received this as an e-mail and is passing the message in it along . . . 



The editor of “Associates, “The Electronic Support Staff Journal ” has asked me to bring this 
publication to your attention.  The Associates  (ISSN 1077-6613) (OCLC#30846821) was 
established in 1994. It is intended as a journal written for and about library support staff. Articles 
may be about any theme, fiction, fact or poetry (or anything else), as long as libraries form the 
central thesis or background.  
 
The editor of Associates  is Wendee Eyler.  Ms. Eyler is in the cataloging department at the UCR 
Libraries where she is OCLC Coordinator.  Recently I had an opportunity to visit with Wendee.  
She indicated she is keenly interested in soliciting articles for publication in future issues of the 
Associates.
 
I thought support staff as your libraries would appreciate learning about the publication and I 
know that Wendee would be happy to respond to any questions staff may have.
 
For your assistance I have included the publication’s e-address:  associates.ucr.edu.  Also, 
Wendee Eyler may be reached as follows:  rivwe@ucr.edu.


